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Date:  19th April 2018
Dear Parent/Carer,

Scottish National Standardised Assessments (SNSA)  - Guidance for Parents/Carers

The Scottish National Standardised Assessments (SNSA) are now available to schools and local authorities. Over 1000 have already been taken and selected pupils have taken part in the norming study to provide the Scottish Government with feedback on the process.
The main purpose of the assessments is to provide information for teachers on how well children are doing in literacy and numeracy and to help guide learning and teaching.  The assessments are also designed to produce national-level information about children and young people’s progress for Scottish Government. The national information covers the whole of Scotland.

All Scottish children and young people in Primary 1, Primary 4, Primary 7 and Secondary 3 will take online assessments within a specified time period decided by the authority.  East Renfrewshire Council will complete these assessments over the next 6 weeks.

As a parent/carer of a child or young person within one of the target year groups, I am writing to you to provide you with the information about the process.

The Process

Members of the leadership team and class teachers will support classes to access the online assessments.  P1 pupils will sit two SNSA assessments: one in literacy and one in numeracy.  P4 and P7 pupils will take 3 SNSA assessments: one in reading, one in writing and one in numeracy.  Each assessment will last approximately 45 minutes.  Your child will take the assessments in their class as part of their everyday school work.

Further information about the Scottish National Standardised Assessments is available online through the SNSA website https://standardisedassessment.gov.scot/parents-and-carers/ or you can contact the school.

Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Natalie Fitzsimmons

Head Teacher
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